
Mr. David Danner      February 2, 2013   
  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 
PO Box 47259 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Subject:  Letter in Response to 2nd Rejection of Bellingham Service Filing 
   

Dear Mr. Danner: 

Please file this letter under BOTH Dockets TC-130016 & TC-130102 

We must have a reasonable and rapid solution to the agency’s and staff’s continued rejection of 
us providing scheduled and door to door service to Bellingham Airport. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John J. Solin 
President 
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC 
d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle 
PO Box 2895 
Oak Harbor, WA  98277 
360-679-4003 Phone 
360-323-8894 Fax 


